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Dear Parents / Carers 

 
 
Your child has been playing the ukulele or clarinet or taking part in the brass band over the 

Autumn term and we would like to invite you to an after school performance to celebrate their 
achievements.  It will be held in the school hall at 3.45pm on Tuesday 13th December for 45 

minutes. 
 
Beforehand we will be offering mince pies and hot chocolate around our Winter Wonderland 

(Dome) to get us into the festive spirit. 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
 
 

 
 
Miss L Blackmore 

Head Teacher 
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